
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
July 5, 2010 
 
 
 
Re:  Letter of Recommendation for Coaching and Leadership International Inc. 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I recommend Betska K-Burr and the Leadership in Action Program.  I 
have had the opportunity of incorporating this program into our company and experiencing a 
personal transformation into an enlightened leader.   
 
This program has helped our leaders communicate more effectively and restore our corporate 
culture into one of harmony and innovative thinking.  The Power Coaching with Mind-Kinetics® has 
greatly improved our way of handling challenging situations and is an integral part of improving 
relationships both in our personal and professional lives. 
 
Without hesitation, I would strongly recommend Coaching and Leadership International to be 
considered for any leadership training program.  I am confident in saying it will be of significant 
value to any organization.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Ashlee Leys, HR Manager 
Visser Consulting Ltd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


